
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact:  Ajang YONG DENG Reference: TDA3/25  /   2025/022194 
 28 January 2025 
 
 

The Resident 
Fiddens Wharf Road 
KILLARA  NSW  2071 

 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Fiddens Wharf Road, Killara - Proposed part-time 'No Parking' restrictions  
 
Council is seeking your input on the proposal to introduce ‘No Parking’ restrictions at the 
driveway to No. 510 Pacific Highway apartment complex on Fiddens Wharf Road.  
 
Background 
 
Council has received a complaint about vehicles parking between the driveway to No. 2 
Fiddens Wharf Road and the intersection with Pacific Highway. There have been several 
near misses due to parked vehicles obstructing visibility for motorists exiting driveways. 
 
Site observations showed that the line of sight to westbound traffic is blocked when vehicles 
are parked between the existing ‘No Parking’ sign east of No. 2 Fiddens Wharf Road and 
the ‘No Stopping’ zone at the intersection with Pacific Highway. 
 
Proposed changes 
 
To ensure adequate visibility to approaching traffic, it is proposed that ‘No Parking’ 
restrictions be introduced on both sides of the driveway, as shown in the attached Plan No. 
Fiddens Wharf/TDA3/25. This will result in the loss of 2 on-street parking spaces.  This is 
considered necessary due to significant traffic volumes on Fiddens Wharf Road. 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 
 
Submit your feedback 
 
Before submitting this proposal to the Ku-ring-gai Traffic Committee, we want to hear from 
impacted residents. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 

How to respond:  

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided or using the link 
www.surveymonkey.com/r/fiddensparking25 on your browser.  

2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday, 21 February 2025.  

If you have any question, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

Michael Foskett 
Team Leader Traffic 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/fiddensparking25

